
EAST WINDSOR PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Board Policy Review Sub-Committee Special Meeting – April 19, 2023 

Room A5, Broad Brook Elementary School – 5:30 p.m. 
14 Rye Street, Broad Brook, CT  06016  

 

Dr. P. Tudryn called the meeting to order at 5:37 p.m.  
                  
Attendance: F. Neill, L. Sinsigallo, C. Sevarino, H. Spencer, Dr. P. Tudryn 
 
The sub-committee took the following actions: 

• Revision was made to Policy 2400 - The policy will be forwarded to the Board meeting for 
review and vote 

• Graduation Requirements – The sub-committee reviewed recommendations from the 
curriculum council, along with updated recommended CABE policies – The revised policy will be 
sent to the curriculum office for final review prior to forwarding to the Board for review and a 
vote 

• Policies 9010 & 9270 were discussed and revisions were recommended - These policies, along 
with policy 4112.8/4212.8, will be revisited at the next BPR meeting   

• The agenda for the next BPR meeting was discussed, including the dress code policy as an item 

On a motion by H. Spencer, 2nd by L. Sinsigallo, the Board voted to adjourn the meeting at 6:50  

p.m.  The vote was unanimous. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
Patrick Tudryn, Ed. D, Superintendent/Sub-Committee Member 


